
Health Assessments 
and Immunizations

ATTENTION PARENTS  
of Kindergartners, 7th and 12th graders

ANY STUDENT entering North Carolina Public Schools  
for the FIRST TIME is REQUIRED to PROVIDE  

DOCUMENTATION OF A HEALTH ASSESSMENT.  
Additional vaccinations may be required to avoid school suspension.

No Insurance? No Provider? 
We can help!

Call for more information.
(336) 641-6720

OR


